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The Special Adviser on the Prevention of Genocide, Alice Wairimu Nderitu, expressed her dismay at the 
horrific shooting at a supermarket in Buffalo, New York that took the lives of ten people and injured three 
others, and strongly condemned it as a senseless act of racially motivated violent extremism and hatred. 
She also echoed the condemnation expressed by the Secretary-General of racism in all its forms and of 
any manifestation discrimination based on race, religion, belief, or national origin. The thoughts of the 
Special Adviser are with the families of the victims. 

Special Adviser Wairimu Nderitu noted that the connection between racism and racial discrimination as 
related to the risk of atrocity crimes has been established by a number of United Nations Conventions, 
including the 1948 Convention on the Prevention and Punishment of the Crime of Genocide, the 1965 
International Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Racial Discrimination and the 1984 Convention 
against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment. “Advancing national 


